
From: janet bildhauer <jbildhauer@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 5:56 PM 
To: Council Members <councilmembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Water Aerobics 
  
Hello Council Members, 
 
I would like to express how much I enjoy the water aerobics classes, Heidi 
is a great teacher and cares deeply about her class.  
 
I am not a resident of Brisbane and reside in South San Francisco even 
though we have a pool I chose to attend this class. I am sure you are aware 
South San Francisco and San Bruno have new pools on the horizon and Pacifica 
has an indoor pool which i have attended. If rates are raised in Brisbane this may affect  
my decision and others since other cities offer senior rates and monthly passes. 
 
I am hoping you will reconsider raising the service fee on just this class while not 
raising fees on other water classes, lap swim etc. to even out the increase. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Janet Bildhauer 
 


